Benfleet U3A Photographic Group

IMAGE OF 2017

This is for the December 2017 meeting.
Each member to provide ONE printed picture, which MUST have been taken in 2017.

Size/shape/paper type is not important but suggest that it should not be less than 6”x4”
— so we can all see it. 5”x7” works well and is still quite cheap to print.

Do not identify the print as yours — you know your picture.

December meeting:
Each member brings their unidentified printed picture to the meeting.
Each picture will be given a random number to enable voting.

Each member to have 3 votes that they can allocate as they wish including all 3 for one
photo if you regard it as the outstanding photo [of course honour bound not to vote for
your own picture!].

Add up votes and declare winner and runners up.

Notes:

It was interesting last year that every photo received at least one vote reflecting the
excellent standard being achieved throughout the group.

As webmaster this year, | can guarantee that all submitted photos will be displayed on
the website, provided you forward them to me AFTER the December meeting.

And, as Newsletter editor, the group efforts will be featured in the February bulletin.

Best wishes.

Alan



